Acting Consul-General attends the Entrance Ceremony of the Global Business Course
of the University of Hyogo

On 16 September 2022, Acting Consul-General Merica Sivara attends the Entrance
Ceremony of the Global Business Course of the University of Hyogo in Hyogo Prefecture.
A total of nine Thai students are enrolled in the course this year.

Global Business Course, originated in 2019, is taught entirely in English with a total
study period of four years. In the first year, students will study liberal arts, Japanese language,
culture and society. In the second year, students will learn micro and macro economics. In the
third year, students will be taught advanced economics and field study. In the fourth year,
students will do research and undergo internship. Upon completion of the program, students will
graduate with a Bachelor degree in Economics. For this year, a total of 39 international students
from 12 countries, namely Thailand, Vietnam, Indonesia, Romania, Mongolia, Taiwan, Turkey,
Kazakhstan, Lithuania, Mozambique, Pakistan and Zambia joined the course.

For Thai students, Hyogo Prefecture and the
University of Hyogo have supported scholarships
based on the Memorandum of Understanding between
the University of Hyogo and the Office of the Basic
Education Commission, Ministry of Education. The
scholarships not only help promote Hyogo Prefecture
as the center for education and research but also assist

in the human resource development of Hyogo
Prefecture and Thailand.
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